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Friday 17rd December 2021 
 
As we finally come to the end of what has been a difficult 
term I would like to wish all our children and families a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
Mr Adam Khan 
 

KS1 Productions 
Thankfully KS1 were able to perform their 
Christmas around the World 
performances. 

 
 
Thank you Friends of Hillside for paying for 
the filming. A link to download the 
performance has been sent to all KS1 
parents today. 

 
 

 

 

 
Hillside angels! 

 

 
A star in the making! 

Friends of Hillside 
A huge thank you to Friends of 
Hillside for still managing to raise 
money for the school. The children 
loved receiving their Selection Boxes 
and taking part in different 
competitions this term. Raffle 
winners on last page. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Year 2 cheerleaders! 

 

 

 

As you know, the KS2 production ‘Cinderella 
Rockefeller’ was sadly cancelled. We do hope to 
be able to perform this next year sometime. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you RSK! 
You may have been aware of us having 
quite a significant Badger problem at our 
school field on Proffits Lane. 
We would like to give a huge thank you to 
RSK Habitat Management who have 
completed all the new fencing work 
required to humanely keep the badgers 
out!  

 
We are so grateful to them for not only 
doing a fabulous job but also doing it at no 
cost to the school! – THANK YOU!!! 

 

Sunday Bike Ride 
Thank you to all who took part in our 10 mile 
Sunday Bike Ride. It was great to see over 
20 children and parents take part.  

        
It was great to be out, chat with children and 
parents, and raise some money towards the 
building of a Helsby cycle path. 

 

Huge thanks to Dave Walsh for helping set 
up and keep us all safe (Only one minor 
injury). 

 
We hope to do something similar and 
possibly make it a regular thing in the new 
year. 

Important Dates: 
 

Wednesday 5th January – Back to School!! 
Wednesday 5th January – Y6 Bikeability 
Friday 7th January – Hoops 4 Health Assembly 
Friday 14th January – Rev Mills Assembly 



 
 

 
Children's Raffle results as follows: 
LINX 8 inch tablet – Megan J Reception 
£15 Entertainer Voucher – Zoe L year 6 
Flip Out Vouchers – Isabelle M year 4 
 
Main Raffle Results 
 

Main Raffle Company Prize Winner 
1 The Railway Pub 3 course meal and bottle of wine Kath Farmer Y5 
2 Rhythm Time Free lessons Lilly L - Y2 
3 Kingsley Youth Theatre Family Tickets for Peter Pan Thea L - Y1 
4 KatesKboodle Handmade jewellery Harrison P  - Y1 
5 Royal Flush Valeting £100 voucher George M Y4 
6 Costa Coffee Coffee & Cake for 2 people Mrs Lee (TA) 
7 David Lloyd 2 week family leisure pass Amy Munroe Y5 
8 Gullivers World 4 tickets (to be used by July 2022) Helen Moorhead Y5 
9 Chester Zoo 2 adult tickets Indiana Y1 

10 The Bird House Salon £15 Voucher Harry F R 
11 The Hornsmill at Helsby £30 Voucher Noah SY1 
12 Hullaballoo Voucher Jenny Mills R 
13 Moo Music free lesson Alana P Y3 
14 Christmas Hamper  Kevin Gilchrist R 
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